Dear Village Grove Residents,


POOL NOTES
· ONLY RESIDENTS WITH PAID IN FULL ACCOUNTS MAY USE THE AMENITIES – Those not paid in full will have their fobs deactivated.

ALL INFORMATION BELOW SUBJECT TO CHANGE DUE TO COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS:
· Pool Opening: Saturday, May 1.
· Lifeguards Begin: Thursday, May 27. 
· Lifeguard Weekday Hours: Daily 1:00pm to 9:00pm. 
· Lifeguard Weekend Hours: Saturday and Sunday 11:00am to 9:00pm. 
· Lap swim hours: 6:00am - 8:00am
· General pool hours: 8:00am – 9:00pm
· SWIMMING WILL BE AT YOUR OWN RISK AT ALL TIMES

POOL PARTIES
· UNDER REVIEW 

POOL ACCESS AND SAFETY – TENTATIVE, SUBJECT TO CHANGE
All residents in good standing with the HOA may access the pool area using their key fob.  If you need to replace your key or resolve your outstanding HOA balance, contact ShaBen and Associates at (770) 271-2252 or gregg@shabenandassociates.com.  Also, please take a moment with your family to familiarize yourself with the enclosed pool rules.  It takes all of us working together as neighbors to ensure our pool can be enjoyed safely by everyone.
